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Mr. Chairman, 

Distinguished Delegates, 

 

1. The report of the Secretary-General before the Committee, A/C.5/76/2, contains the 

programme budget implications for the regular budget arising from the report of the United 

Nations Joint Staff Pension Board contained in document A/76/297.  

2. According to the Board’s report, the overall resources amounting to $8.3 million 

represent the estimated costs of services related to the United Nations Staff Pension 

Committee provided by the United Nations Joint Staff Pension Fund to the United Nations, 

of which $5.1 million would represent the portion of the regular budget and the balance of 

$3.2 million would represent the portion of the funds and programmes, based on the latest 

data on the number of participants in the Fund.     




